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On May 24, 2014, Mr. Anusorn Muttaraid, Human Resource Director of Delta Electronics (Thailand) PCL. 

(DET), presided over the annual DET Scholarship ceremony for the employees’ children. Up to 50 

scholarships were awarded to students from primary, secondary, college, diploma and post-graduate 

levels. The recipients are children whose parents are current employees of DET. 

Employees have always been of utmost importance among the stakeholders and this has also been 

stated in our CSR policy. The annual DET scholarship is just one of the many ways the company is 

showing its appreciation for the employees who have been contributing to DET’s socially and 

environmentally sustainable growth over the years. 

 



 

Miss Taddao Sae-Lee, DET employee’s daughter, showing off her certificate and scholarship. 
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